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Subject: TOH FOIL NUMBER 2024003094

 

 

303 ARCADIA AVE, UNIONDALE

There are no open TOH Sanitation Department cases or violations for this property.

The other TOH Departments should respond to you separately.

Lyn Giorandino

Code Enforcement

Sanitation Department

 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose,
distribute or use the message in any manner; and (iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and
any attachments for the presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware
transmitted by this email.
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